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Gifford Water Tower 

Our Gifford community is interested in having the word "Gifford" painted on their water tower (SW side). 

I support this request as it would enhance sense of community and preserve historical significance. 

The timing is propitious as a schedule of regular clean-ups is planned. 

Please advise. 

Laura Moss 

Indian River County Commissioner 
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